
 

  

Important Reminder 
 
Clean Up Day is Friday, December 20, 
2013  - 9am -Noon  
     
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Let’s celebrate winter! 

We are welcoming the snow, the chilly weather, our cozy clothes, and the season of giving 
with open hearts. A little elf has come to visit our class after hearing about all of the bucket 
filling and kind things that our students have been doing - she just had to see it for herself! 
Please continue to bring in the hearts because the elf would like to read them all.  Remind 
your children about the nice ways we can fill buckets, praise them when they are filling your 
bucket or when you catch them doing good things. It is really important to be consistent 
between home and school and the consistency is what will keep reminding them to be kind, 
gentle, and spread the beautiful joy that is within them. 

We are overjoyed to begin an indoor garden with our students in January. We were accepted 
into a program called Little Green Thumbs indoor garden project and are thrilled to be the only 
preschool in Calgary that was accepted. Many of you have already met our pet worms, which 
are a part of this project. Their “castings” will be used as organic fertilizer for our plants and 
we will care for and love our little worms for this gift that they give to the plants. The project 
will integrate environmental education into our emergent curriculum program, growing our 
love for nature, plants, and all living things. 

December 10th and 11th are the dates for the field trip to Devonian Gardens. Some parents 
may not be able to attend, and we ask that if you are able to extend a helping hand to these 
families by chaperoning their child during the field trip, we would be very grateful. Please 
email each other if you cannot come. We will meet at the school at 9:00 sharp for those who 
would like to take the train down - this is a convenient option so that you don’t have to pay for 
parking and the train lets us off on 3rd st, right at the elevator to go up to the gardens. Plus the 
train ride is half the fun! If you choose to drive, please meet us at the top of the elevator that 
is located inside at 3rd street train station at about 9:30 am. 

Our Winter Celebration party will be held on 
December 18th (4s) and December 19th (3s).  
This will be a potluck party with parents and 
siblings invited to attend.  We will have a 
potluck sign up sheet at the sign in table. 
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Parents, thank you so much for all of your help on your volunteer days!   
You are all amazing and fill our buckets every time you volunteer!  For the 
4s class ONLY it is necessary and mandatory that BOTH volunteers  
arrive at 9am.  If you are unable to make it to your volunteer day, please  
make sure ahead of time that you have arranged to switch with another parent.  
 
Kindly, 

Miss Aleks and Miss Ryder 

A Message from the Board 
Registration for 2014- 2015 is fast approaching 

Returning families are eligible for Pre-Registration from January 23, 2014 and to February 5, 
2014.  Open Registration will begin on February 6, 2014 with our Registration Day Open House 
from 1-3pm.  Please contact our registrar at registrar@discoverypreschool.info for more 
information.  Spread the word to your friends and neighbours so their children and families 
can also enjoy our amazing preschool! 
 

Fundraisers 
¶ Our Grocery Gift Card Fundraiser was a big success.  We raised $900 for our school!  

Well done discovery preschool families!  Thank you! 
 

¶ Don’t forget about our ongoing Mabel's Labels Fundraiser for all your labelling needs!  
If you don’t know about Mabel’s Labels, check out the website.  They offer all kinds of 
labels from kids items to household labels and will deliver your order right to your 
door.  Please be sure to use our preschool link to make sure the preschool benefits 
from your purchase and feel free to share this with any family or friends you think may 
enjoy it!  www.discoveryps.mabelslabels.com 
 

¶ It has come to the board’s attention that some businesses offer grants to their 
employees.  These could greatly benefit our school.  Please check with your company 
to see if to see if this is something that is available to you.  Please contact 
Jenny.Ireland@gmail.com for more information - thank you! 

 

As 2013 comes to an end, we would like to say a huge  
THANK YOU to our incredible teachers for their  
continued commitment and creativity in nurturing  
the growth, development and uniqueness of all our  
children.  We are so grateful! 
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Message about Clean Up Days 
Four clean up days have been organized for the year.  The dates include:  
Friday, December 20, 2013; Friday, January 31, 2014; Monday, April 21, 2014 
and Friday, June 27, 2014.  If you have not already, please e-mail Dean Libby at 
deanlibby@yahoo.com to let him know what cleaning day you would be available.  Please 
remember that the clean up days are for adults only. Thank you so much!  
 

Discovery Preschool Executive Board Members 
 
Kevin Magowan Chair    kevin.magowan@gmail.com,  Hayden's Dad (4's ) 
Jennifer Ireland Co-Vice Chair    jenny.ireland@gmail.com, Frieden's Mom (4’s) 
Dionne Angman Secretary   dionneangman@gmail.com, Deia's Mom (4's) 
Melanie Gray  Treasurer   melaniegray16@yahool.com, Everly's Mom (3's) 
Nicole Miller  Co-Registrar   nicolemiller00@gmail.com, Grace's Mom (4's)  
Jennifer Head  Co-Registrar   jenhead@telus.net, Edward's Mom (4's) 
Leanna Baxter  Advertising Director  leanna@leannabaxter.com, Burke's Mom (4's) 
Doug Meldrum Facilities Director thisismeldrum@gmail.com, Stella’s Dad (3’s) 
 
 

Want to get involved? 
Come to talk to any of our teachers or board parents to ask ways you could bring your talents 
and helping hand to the school.  Preschool is a unique and valuable time where parent 
involvement is welcomed and our children benefit greatly from the opportunities and the 
strengthened community. 
 
 
 

Enjoy a wonderful holiday season! 
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